
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope my email finds you well. The Local Authority has asked Headteachers of all Barnet schools to 

forward the attached letter to their families.  It is from the Leader of the Council. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you of a decision to end this term at the finish of 

the normal school day next Thursday, 17th December.   The spring term will now start on Tuesday 5th 

January.  To support these small changes, there will be no half days as planned on 2nd February, 17th 

June and 6th July.  These three dates will now be full teaching days. 

Further information on arrangements for next term will be shared in due course, before the end of 

this term. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Violet Walker 

Headteacher 


